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Greetings MJH Parents/Guardians- 
 
The purpose of this communication is to inform parents/guardians about a change to our 
testing schedule regarding the upcoming 8th Grade Math AIR assessments, and to provide a 
reminder to parents of 7th grade students. Students need to arrive to the building by 7:45AM. 
 
All 7th grade students will be following their normal class schedule next week. If your child is 
scheduled to be in-person, they will report to the building on these days. If your child is 
scheduled to be remote, they will follow their schedule remotely by logging onto Schoology. 
 
Next week for the 8th grade Math AIR assessment, we will be giving part 1 and part 2 of the test 
to ALL students on the same days.   
 

• 4/20: Part 1 8th grade Math: ALL STUDENTS 
• 4/21: This date will now be an ARC Wednesday for all students. 
• 4/22: Part 2 8th grade Math: ALL STUDENTS 

 
Again, this means that all students will be coming into the building on these days to take their 
assessment. Although we will be inviting all students in for testing on these days, we will 
continue to follow the district expectations of maintaining a minimum of 3ft of social 
distancing and a maximum of 6ft where possible. 
 
Please be aware of the following reminders: 
 

• If your child is scheduled to be in-person for the 4th quarter, they will stay at the building 
once testing has completed. 

• If your child is a remote student: 
o Students need to arrive to the building by 7:45AM. If your child needs to ride 

the bus, we are providing the same group pick-up and drop-off locations as we 
have throughout the duration of testing (see below for additional information); 

o Students will be dismissed from testing at 10:15AM once the test is completed. 
Car riders/walkers will report to the new gym and will be dismissed from this 
location. 

o When your child arrives home from testing, they will log onto Schoology and 
follow their adjusted bell schedule remotely. 
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• If your child misses their assessment, they will need to come in on one of our designated 
make-up days. Your child’s respective grade-level counselor will contact 
parents/guardians regarding what test a student needs to make up. 

• April 21st will now be an ARC Wednesday for all students. Students will not report to 
the building on this day UNLESS they are invited for a make-up test session by their 
respective grade-level counselor.  

 
 
Transportation Information: 
 
Transportation will be available to students who are coming to Memorial to take the AIR tests 
that are currently remote students. For Memorial, we will have 3 busses going to multiple 
locations for pick-up and drop off of students for AIR testing. Please review the following bullet 
points carefully regarding transportation for remote students to come to the building for AIR 
testing: 
 
First Bus Routes: 

• Quarry Park: Arrives at 7:30AM; drop off at 10:55AM. 
• Front of Adrian on Homestead: Arrives at 7:35AM; drop off at 10:50AM. 

 
Second Bus Routes: 

• Front of Sunview on Meadow Wood: Arrives at 7:25AM; drop off at 10:55AM. 
• Lyndhurst Community Center Parkview: Arrives at 7:30AM; drop off at 11:00AM. 
• Anderson Field: Arrives at 7:35AM; drop off at 11:05AM. 

 
Third Bus Routes: 

• Front of Bexley Park-Wrenford: Arrives at 7:30AM; drop off at 10:55AM. 
• Front of Rowland on Bayard: Arrives at 7:35AM; drop off at 10:55AM. 

 
 
 
If you have any other testing related questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us here 
at the school at 216-691-2143. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Matthew Bryan; Principal 


